
     DDMS(AMS) P. OBUL REDDY PUBLIC SCHOOL                                            

  ORIENTATION PROGRAMME - CLASS XI                   

An orientation programme was organised at DDMS P OBUL REDDY PUBLIC SCHOOL for the 
students of class XI along with their parents on 11th June 2022. The Vice Principal, Senior 
Secondary, Ms Vinitha Anil welcomed the fresher and their parents followed by a welcome 
address by the Principal, Ms Rekha Rao. The Principal in her welcome address briefed the 
students on the rules and regulations of the school, the course details of class XI and 
provides opportunities for the holistic development of the learners to meet the competency 
levels of the modern society.   

Ms Vinitha Anil also introduced the members of the faculty of the senior secondary to the 
gathering. The HOD’s of various departments introduced their team to the parents and 

appraised the audience with words of advice and suggestions to the newly admitted 
students of Class XI. 

The session concluded with Ms Vinitha Anil thanking the parents for participating 
enthusiastically and understanding the ethos of the school.  

 

 

 

 


